King and Queen County General and Special Elections Canvass

The Provisional Ballot meeting reconvened on Thursday, November 10, 2016 at 4:00 p.m. In attendance was Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman and Diane Klausen, General Registrar.

Voter returned, presenting an e-mail on the cancellation on his voting resignation rights. The Electoral Board made a decision not to except the provisional vote.

A motion to conclude the King and Queen Provisional Ballots meeting was made by Chairman and second by vice Chairman.

Meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.

Armistead Ransone, Chairman David Broaddus, Vice Chairman Diane Klausen, General Registrar